
Friday, August 23, 2019  

Attention Students 

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week. 

 

 

 

 
Attention Sierra Vista High School Students:  
As a reminder arriving to school and to each of your 
classes on time is important.  All students arriving to 
school after the second bell must enter through the main 
office off of Frazier Street.  Starting Monday, August 
26th-students will need to proceed from the main office 
to the Attendance window for a tardy pass.  The first 
three tardies will show as warnings on your tardy pass; 
after which students will be assigned an hour of detention 
after school for each tardy.  Please make sure that you 
arrive to school on time and arrive to each of your classes 
on time.  Every minute of class time counts toward your 
success! 
 
Students that have requested their password information 
in the main office, please come see Mrs. Gomez for your 
username and password.  Thank You! 
 
Hey Dons!  Next week is our Fall Spirit Rally and our 
first Home Football Game!  Show your school spirit 
during Spirit Week!  Monday is sunglasses day, Tuesday 
superheroes day, Wednesday camo day, Thursday 
Hawaiian day and Friday wear your class colors! 
 
 

 
WE Club will be having a meeting TODAY during 
lunch in Room 505.  New members and veterans are 
welcome! 
 
Attention all Dons:   
You are all invited to attend the Women Empowerment 
Club meeting o Monday in Room 505 during lunch.  
This a safe space where everyone can gain personal and 
academic growth. Join us for community service 
opportunities and workshops to make new friends!  See 
you Monday during lunch in Room 505! 

 

Games: Come out & support your team 

Boys:  Varsity Football vs Gabrielino @ Gabrielino H.S. 
            @ 7:00 
 
 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 


